
 

   

 

As we develop the design of the HS2 high speed railway,  
we are undertaking ground investigation surveys near you. 
These surveys help us to understand the ground conditions 
near the planned route of the railway, so that any future 
construction is safe and efficient. 

Beginning this week our contractor will been drilling on 
private land parallel to Diddington Lane, this is currently 
scheduled to continue into October 2016.  

When this work is complete, our contractor will restore the 
area to its previous condition. Please note that these works 
are in advance of Royal Assent.  

I have attached our non-technical guide in case you would like 
to find out more about ground investigations. 

If you have a question about HS2 or the surveys, please 
contact our helpdesk on 020 7944 4908 or at 
HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


